
To our fellow State System students:  

As presidents of your Student Government Associations, we are glad to be back on campus, where 
we can attend classes in person and enjoy college life.

But it will take all of us, working together, to stop the spread of COVID-19 and keep our campuses 
open, especially now that the delta variant is so widespread.

Please remember to wear a mask whenever you are indoors – and remind your friends and 
classmates to mask up, too. This is one simple step we all can take to prevent outbreaks on 
campus.

We also encourage every student to consider vaccination. It’s the best way to protect yourself and 
your classmates, including the most vulnerable members of our campus community. Vaccination is 
safe and effective, and it’s available free at local pharmacies and healthcare providers.

Thank you for standing with us to create safer campuses in our Pennsylvania State System of 
Higher Education.

Sincerely yours,

Caitlyn Urban
Chair, BSGP
Student Body President, California University of Pennsylvania

Kayla Sherry
Vice Chair, BSGP
Student Body President, Kutztown University of Pennsylvania

Nebiyou Elias
Conference Chair, BSGP
Student Body President, West Chester University of Pennsylvania

On behalf of ourselves and our fellow student body presidents:

Gibryl Livingston, Bloomsburg University of Pennsylvania
Curtis Stockley, Jr., Cheyney University of Pennsylvania
Ryan Zavinski, Clarion University of Pennsylvania
Andrea Jackson, East Stroudsburg University of Pennsylvania
Kaitlyn Lentz, Edinboro University of Pennsylvania
Steven Lomax, Indiana University of Pennsylvania
Jacob Frie, Lock Haven University of Pennsylvania
Geneva 'GG' Murray, Mansfield University of Pennsylvania
Riley Brown, Shippensburg University of Pennsylvania
Mia Graziani, Slippery Rock University
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